
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
JUNE 12th, 2018 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

LETTER FROM MRS. KOBRIN 

SUMMER STREAM CAMP @ ST. PETER’S – INVASION OF THE DRONES! 

(See attached brochure – Register on line by JUNE 20TH at 
http://streamcamp.weebly.com ) 

SUMMER READING & MATH LISTS 

LAST DAY OF LUNCH SERVICE IS TODAY!! 

LAST DAY OF EXTENDED CARE IS TOMORROW!! 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

NURSE’S SUMMER LETTER 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA”- A SUMMER FLUKE TOURNAMENT 

2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA” FLUKE TOURNAMENT SPONSORSHIPS UPDATE 

2018 “FLUKIN’ FIESTA” ANGLER REGISTRATION FORM 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://streamcamp.weebly.com/
http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

          Saint Peter School  
        415 Atlantic Ave 

             Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

            732-892-1260    stpschool.org 

               

 
June 12, 2018 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

It is hard to believe that the school year is coming to a close! I want you to know that it has been wonderful 

being a part of your children’s lives this year. They are such a joy, and the best part of the job is visiting them 

in their classrooms to see the great things they are doing or seeing them in the hallway and exchanging a 

“Good morning” or “Good afternoon.”  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support - without it, we could not offer such a rich educational environment 

filled with so many diverse opportunities and experiences for your children. Thank you all for your genuine 

interest in your child’s education and for the countless hours spent helping in the classroom, in the 

schoolyard, and at various fundraising events. Your children and the school benefit immeasurably from your 

generosity of time and talent. 

  

As I reflect on the school year, I am thrilled that we were able to offer some new learning experiences for the 

children, such as the Rutgers Science Explorer, the Mobile Planetarium, the Hour of Code, and the Saint 

Peter School News Broadcasts.  In addition, we added some fun family events and created a Family Outreach 

Committee in an effort to bring families together and enhance your experience at our school. 

  

Stay tuned…..we already have some amazing new things in the works for next year! AND look for 

information in the communication folder about a summer STREAM Camp here at St. Peter’s called Invasion 

of the Drones! It is very important to us that we continually seek to add to and improve upon our school 

offerings so that your children receive the highest quality education while remaining rooted in faith and in 

the teachings of Jesus.  

   

Every Saint Peter Family is a vital and wonderful part of our school community, and I pray that your summer 

will be filled with fun, togetherness, love, health, and peace.  

   

Many blessings and warm summer wishes, 

 

Mrs. Kobrin  
 

Mrs. Kobrin  
 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter 

School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, 

physically, socially and emotionally. 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



 

  



  

http://streamcamp.weebly.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each homeroom teacher  
 

will be distributing their   
 

Summer Reading  
 

& Math Letters to 
 

their new students!  Please look  
 

for the letter, which requires your  
 

signature. 
 

The assignments will be posted on 
 

our website www.stpschool.org. 
  

http://www.stpschool.org/


 

 

 

 

THE LAST DAY OF LUNCH SERVICE 
 

PROVIDED BY 
 

THE GREEN APRON CAFÉ IS 
 

 

TODAY! 

 JUNE 12TH, 2018. 

 

 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13TH – CLASS PARTIES 

THURSDAY, JUNE 14TH – 12:30 PM DISMISSAL 

FRIDAY, JUNE 15TH – 12:30 PM DISMISSAL 

 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Last day of extended care for the 

school year will be 

 

 

All payments must be made prior to this 

date. 
 

Extended care payments in June must 

be paid or your children will not receive 

their end of the year report card. 
 

Thank you! 



SAINT PETER SCHOOL 

SUMMER OFFICE SCHEDULE 

2018 
 

 
June 18,19, 20,21,22, 25,26,  (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

27, 28, 29 

July 9 – July 31   Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

August 1 – August 24  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

August 29, 30  –   Wednesday, Thursday 

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

 

 

 

We are always available at info@stpschool.org and thru the school voicemail 

system.  If you are interested in FALL Registration, please contact us thru email or 

phone. 

 

www.stpschool.org 

 

Phone:  732-892-1260 

 

 

  

mailto:info@stpschool.org
http://www.stpschool.org/


          Saint Peter School  
        415 Atlantic Ave 

             Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

            732-892-1260    stpschool.org 

               

 
      

 

 

June 5, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
As we head into the summer months, just a few friendly reminders to ensure the continuity 
of care and safety of all our students for the coming school year:  

 
 

1. All students entering Grade 6 in September of 2018 are required to have a physical 
by their family physician. Forms are available on the website and we are requesting 
they be returned by September 1st. 

2. All students entering Grade 6 are also required by law to have an additional Tdap 
vaccination if born after January 1, 1997 as well as a Meningoccal Conjugate Vaccine, 

given NO EARLIER than 10 years of age.  This also needs to be sent in by September 
1, 2018. 

3. All students participating in sports for the 2018-2019 school year must have a current 

physical on file in the school health office 2 weeks prior to the start of practice. You 
can download the physical and medical release form on the Saint Peter School website. 
Students who do not provide the proper documentation will not be eligible for 

participation in practice or games.  Please send in the original physical form and keep 
a copy of it for your personal file. 

4. Please be sure to up-date your child’s health record should any new 
conditions/allergies occur over the summer months.  

5. If your child needs any medication which includes prescription or over the counter, 

please have the permission to medicate forms filled out by your physician and 
returned by the 1st day of school to the Health Office. Children ARE NOT to transport 

medication between home and school 
 
 

Wishing you a happy and healthy summer!  
 
 

P. Lynn Faugno, R.N. 
Carol Rizzi,R.N. 
 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter 

School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, 

physically, socially and emotionally. 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



 

PTA NEWS 
 

 
The Saint Peter School PTA 

Proudly Presents 
The First Annual “Flukin' Fiesta” 

A Summer Fluke Fishing Tournament 
June 2, 2018 to July, 29 2018 

 
The tournament entry fee is $75.00 per angler. 

Anglers can enter until July 28, 2018 without penalty!!! 
Cash Prizes awarded for First and Second Place Fluke!!! 

All anglers 16 and older must be registered with the NJDFW @ 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/saltwaterregistry/ 

Captains Meeting / opening ceremony with pancake breakfast to be held 
Saturday June 2, 2018 in the Saint Peter School Cafeteria at 9am. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Closing Ceremony Festival and St. Peter School Open House August 4, 2018 

Live Entertainment Featuring “The Bob Polding Band “ 
Prize raffles include a set of Four Custom made salt water fishing poles. 

 Custom event themed Corn-hole Boards with hand-made bags and a Cash 5o/50 
will be held. Food and beverage included with Angler registration!!! 

August 4 2018 at 12 pm festival fee $15 per guest children under 12 free to enter. 
 

Official weigh in stations located at Elliott's Auto Care 656 Ocean Road 9am to 6pm Monday to Friday 
Saturdays 9Am To 3 pm, Hoffman's Marina on the Manasquan River 6am to 6 pm, 

Round Dough  With a Hole Rt. 35 South and Mclean Ave 7 days a week  7 am to 2 pm , 
Barnegat Bay Marina 7 am to 5 pm 7 days a week, Pells Fish and Sport Mantoloking Road Brick NJ 6 am to 

6pm 7 days a week. All summer fluke must be caught on rod and reel and be a minimum of 18 inches to 
qualify and registered. This tournament is open to NJ waters only!!! Follow the tournament on Facebook all 

summer long @ 2018 "Flukin’ Fiesta."  Sponsored By The Saint Peter School PTA. 
All net proceeds to directly benefit the Saint Peter School and its Students. 

 
To register by mail: please send a $75 per angler check with anglers names payable to The Peter School PTA . 

Memo 2018 “Flukin’ Fiesta 
       To 656 Ocean Road Point Pleasant NJ 08742, Attention Sean Elliott 

  

http://www.nj.gov/dep/saltwaterregistry/


2018 “Flukin' Fiesta “ 

Fluke Tournament 

Presented By The St Peter School PTA 

June 2, 2018 to July 29, 2018 
 

Corporate and Family Sponsorship Opportunities 
 

 

1. The Admirals Pride: $2000.00 

     This will be the Powered by “your business”  Premium sponsorship. The 

business name and logo appear on all media and advertisements, registration 

forms and weigh in slips throughout the tournament .It will be on the front and 

back of all T-Shirts above all other advertisements and displayed prominently at 

the tournament festival as well as announced by The Bob Polding Band August 4 

2018. 4 angler registrations and festival entries included with sponsorship. 

 

 

2. The Commodore's Commitment: $1000.00 

    Only 3 of these will be offered .The Business name and logo will appear on all 

media and advertisements throughout the tournament . It will appear on the back 

of all t-shirts and below the Admirals Sponsorship. It will be displayed on the 

gym wall at the Tournament Festival. 2 angler registrations and festival entries 

included with sponsorship.   

 

3. The Captains Helm: $500.00 – UPDATE: SOLD 4 – ONLY 1 LEFT! 

     Only 5 of these will be offered. The business name and logo will appear on all 

media and advertisements. It will be on the back of all t-shirts below the 

Commodore's Commitment Sponsorship. It will appear on the gym wall at the 

tournament festival.  1 angler registration and festival entry included with 

sponsorship. 

 

4. First Mates Matter: $250.00 – UPDATE: SOLD 6 – ONLY 4 LEFT 

    There will only be 10 of these offered. The Business name and Logo will 

appear on all media advertisements and below The Captains Helm sponsor on all 

t-shirts.  Festival Entry included with sponsorship. 

 

 

 



5. The Deck Hands Duties:  $150.00 - UPDATE:  SOLD 6 – ONLY 9 LEFT 

    Only 15 of these will be offered.   The business name will appear on the back 

of all t-shirts and will be mentioned on the Facebook Page. 

 

6. The Fishing Family Sponsorship $50.00 

    Family name displayed on the back of all t-shirts.   

 

 

 

Please enter your choice below 

 

1. The Admirals Pride $2,000.00    __________ 

 

2. The Commodore's Commitment $1,000.00 ___________ 

 

3. The Captains Helm $500.00 __________ 

 

4 The First Mates Matter $250.00 _________ 

 

5 The Deck Hands Duties $ 150.00 __________ 

 

6 The Fishing Family $50.00 __________ 

  

Please forward payment made payable to: 

The Saint Peter School PTA 

“2018 Flukin Fiesta” Attention: Sean Elliott 

656 Ocean Road 

Point Pleasant, NJ 08742 

 

Email all business logos or family sponsorships to: 

Sean Elliott at elliottsautocare@gmail.com  
  

  

mailto:elliottsautocare@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

The Saint Peter School PTA 

                   2018 “Flukin Fiesta” Summer Fluke Tournament 

Angler Registration Form 
 

$75.00 per Angler Registration fee 

 

Angler Name or Names 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

 

Anglers Address email and phone # 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

 

Total # of Anglers:________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: $_______________ 

 
Please make all checks payable to The Saint Peter School PTA. 

Mail To 2018 “Flukin’ Fiesta” 656 Ocean Road, Point Pleasant, NJ 08742 Attention Sean Elliott, or send 

registration to The Saint Peter School, c/o Sofia Elliott, Grade 6, Attention Sean Elliott 2018 Flukin’ Fiesta 

during the school year. Registration forms will also be available at the designated weigh in stations during 

the fluke tournament and down-loadable on the 2018 Flukin’ Fiesta  Facebook page. 

 

The Opening Ceremony /Captains meeting with pancake breakfast June 2, 2018 at the Saint Peter School 

Cafeteria at 9am 

Closing Ceremony Festival and Saint Peter School Open House August 4, 2018 12 pm. 

 
 

 

Visit BN.COM/bookfairs to support us online from 06/09/18 to 06/14/18 

by entering Bookfair ID 12369641 at checkout. 


